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Pizza 
 

Happy belated birthday to Mrs. Lents and Seth Glass! 
 

 
 

 
Detention will be with Mrs. Johnson at 7:30 a.m. and with Mrs. McPhillips after school. 
 
The following juniors are in charge of concessions this Tuesday during the Schuyler basketball games: Max Rathjen, 
Cooper Cordsen, Britan Smelker, Ruger Wells, Chris Brown, Hannah Tyler, Eli Greger, Kyle Dittmer, Shianne Soden, Ben 
Olivo & Sierra Gibson. Be at the middle school cafeteria by 5 PM. If you have questions, see Mr. Mousel.  
 
If you are interested in playing Pony League baseball this summer, please sign up in the office. 
 
Outside date forms for the winter dance are available in the office.  Completed forms are due in the office Thursday, 
January 23rd. 
 
All college-bound seniors – Please complete all of the parts needed for the Merrick Foundation Scholarship application.  If 
you plan to apply for any scholarship because you have a financial need, you will also need to submit information from 
your completed FAFSA. Counselor Anderson will submit all HS transcripts for those who apply.  Make sure that you ask 
for letters of recommendation soon.  There is a large envelope in the high school office that will be sent to the Merrick 
Foundation, if you wish to mail a document or picture to the Merrick Foundation.  The deadline to apply is February 1st.  
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
The Mission of Central City Public Schools is to educate, challenge, and prepare students with life long skills for the world 
around them. 
 
I Pledge Allegiance, to the Flag, of the United States of America, and to the Republic, for which it stands, one nation, 
under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 


